
Energy Conservation Day (December, 2023) 

In December 2023, Rizvi College of Education (RCoEd) commemorated Energy Conservation 
Day with fervor and commitment towards sustainable practices. The FY B.Ed and SY B.Ed 
student-teachers led the charge by taking a solemn pledge to prioritize the conservation of 
energy in their daily lives and educational endeavors. As part of this initiative, it was 
unanimously decided to observe a "No Lift Day" every month, emphasizing the importance of 
reducing energy consumption by opting for stairs over elevators. This collective effort 
underscored RCoEd's dedication to instilling eco-consciousness among its future educators, 
fostering a culture of responsible energy usage and environmental stewardship within the 
college community. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


